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February 4, 2011 
 
 
 
Todd Larsen 
24245 Natchez Avenue 
Lakeville, MN 55044 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1194 Pacific Street 
 File ID: 10-554 
 
Dear Mr. Larsen: 
 
This is to confirm that on January 24, 2011, Supervisor Rich Singerhouse inspected the above-
referenced property and determined that the building would remain a Category 2 building; 
therefore, you will need to obtain a Code Compliance Inspection.   He stated that you would 
need to contact Inspector Jim Seeger.  His number was given to you at the inspection. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Rich Singerhouse (email) 
 Jim Seeger (email)  
 File 
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